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BCCG hosts Seventh

Orientation Day

BCCG welcomed the Seventh batch by
hosting orientation for the new Cadets of
Class VIIl on 30th April 2023. The Orientation
day was comprised of different segments
including Arts and Science Exhibition, College
visit and the comprehensive address of
Principal. She enlightened the vision and
mission of this unique institute followed by
the question and answer session. The parents
were amazed to observe the facilities and

It was an immense pleasure and honor for [
BCCG family to receive Mr Muhammad Abbas
Baloch along with Mr Shehryar Gul Memon,
Deputy Commissioner, SBA for his formal visit
on b5th May, 2023. After exchange of
pleasantries, he was presented Guard of
Honor. The welcome address was presented
by the Principal. Afterwards, the visiting
dignitary was introduced with the academic E
staff, he was found impressed with the quality
of academic staff and their commitment with
the College and cadet's discipline. After
witnessing the enthusiastic parade the guests
visited different areas of the College. Before
departure, the dignitary endorsed his remarks
in the visitors’ book and was presented with
the College Souvenirs.
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Personality Grooming Trainings moulds the thinking of an individual, that's why Cadets from
different Grades along with Principal, Dr. Farida Shaikh have traveled all the way from
Bakhtawar Cadet College to London. The training program was aimed at polishing the students
for all the competitive Exams. The courses were divided into various modules along with tours to
different historical places. This is the first time that Cadets went to a European Country for
Training and Learning. BCCG is determined to hone the balanced personality traits among the
Cadets through various trainings in future as well.
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2- Day Trip
arranged

Recreational trips are necessary to n
keep the employees' enthusiasm
sky high. In this regard, two days
trip was planned from 1st August |,
to 2nd August to Tharparkar and | Tav
Nagarparkar. The excursion trip
was planned and arranged by |*
Principal Dr. Farida Shaikh to ] &t
refresh staff members after ;Df/ﬁ_

summer break so they can take 2
over their duties with full spirits. e
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Principal BCCG, Dr. Farida Shaikh visited
Cadet College Sangher on 15th June 2023.
After preliminary customaries and detailed
discussion, Principal visited Cadets' Mess,
Horse riding club and Fatima Model School.
She was highly impressed by the
management of all the
departments.
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Ground Breaking
Ceremony held

) Ground breaking ceremony of College

New Hostel was held on 10th April, 2023.
The ceremony was presided by Principal,
Dr. Farida Shaikh. Academic and Admin
staff members also took active part in the
ceremony. At the end everyone prayed
that ALLAH  Almighty bring this
construction to successful completion
and His blessings will shower on every
member of the College.
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Counseling Session arranged
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Counseling session of Principal, Dr. Farida Shaikh was arranged for the motivation and counseling of the
Cadets. Since, the Cadets have availed two months summer break so it was the need of the time to
remind them of their prime purposes and goals.

Miawaki Forest Inaugurated

Bakhtawar Cadet College for Girls celebrated 76th Deputy Commissioner, Shehryar Gul Memon,
Independence Day of Pakistan with great zeal and along with SSP SBA, Mahzor Hussain, formally
fervor. The occasion was marked by different inaugurated Miawaki forest on 14th August
wonderfully organized events including hoisting of ehed
national flag, cake cutting ceremony, Tree
Plantation to make Pakistan green, inter-house
National Song Competition, and zealous speech |# .;;:
Competition. At the end of the occasion Inter-House |-
Competition results were declared in which Elsa \i
Kazi House clinched 1st Position in Mili Naghma
Competition, and Mauri House got 1st Position in ‘
Speech Competition.
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FOREST

Bakhtawar Cadat College for Girls
Shaheed Benazirabad

Inaugurated By:
Honorable
MR.MUNAMMAD ABBAS BALooE | |
Commissioner 5BA Division
inauguration Date: 14-August-2023

IMPLEMENTED BY SAMI FOUNDATION
& CONCERN WORLD WIDE




College New Appointments [B
announced

Heartiest Congratulations to the wunder
mentioned appointment holders who proved to
be The Best, and received great wishes from
Principal BCCG, Dr. Farida Shaikh.

1.Chief Cadet Captain Cadet Areesha Fatima
2.College Sergeant Major Cadet Zainab Raza
3.College Speaker Sergeant Cadet Kashaf Sheeraz
4.College Sports Sergeant Major Cadet Safia Fida |
5.College Drill Sergeant Major Cadet Fiza Liagat a
6.College Mess Sergeant Cadet Hira Qasim

7.HCC Marium Mukhtiar Cadet Khansa Bakhtawar
8.HCC Fatima Jinnah Cadet Hamna Shakeel

9.HCC Marui House Cadet Jaweria Fatima

10.HCC Elsa Kazi Cadet Humera Aijaz

11.HCC Bilgees Cadet Ayesha Sarfraz

Deputy Commissioner (Act.) SBA visits BCCG

Ms Kanwal Nizam, acting Deputy Commissioner SBA visited BCCG on 23rd May, 2023. After exchange
of pleasantries, the guest visited different departments of the college. While vividly manifesting the
happiness and impressed outlooks of the college departments, she was amazed to know that BCCG is
the alma mater for the young lady cadets from all the provinces of Pakistan. Before departure, the
dignitary endorsed her remarks in the visitors’ book and was presented with the College Souvenirs.

Cadets enjoyed Swimming Classes

There are multiple health benefits of swimming that makes it one of the
best modes of exercise. Amidst the heat wave prevailing across the

lifestyle, our junior Cadets are taking advantage of international standard
swimming pools under the supervision of a Swimming Instructor.




Teachers' Training
arranged

Training workshops is the process of
enhancing the skills, capabilities and
knowledge. In this regard, BCCG has arranged
the training session for the teachers' from
18th June to 23rd June 2023 at SST Public
School, Rashidabad. Teachers' Trainings
molds the thinking of an individual, and
motivate her to prepare for the needs of 21st
Century. This training program covers the
topic of 'Student-Centric Learning for 21st
Century Learners'. The certificate
distribution ceremony was arranged on 24th
June 2023. Madam Shahida Parveen Abro,
Regional Director of Colleges, SBA Region
graced the event as Chief Guest and Dr.
Farida Shaikh, Principal BCCG was the Guest
of Honor. The Chief Guest was impressed by
the morale of the teachers towards personal R y "

visited different areas of the campus and
highly appreciated the setup and
arrangements of the host institute.

The Seventh meeting of the Finance & Planning
Committee was held on 15 July 2023 at the
campus. The meeting was chaired by
Commissioner Mr. Muhammad Abbas Baloch. The
attendees of the meeting were Commissioner,
Deputy Commissioner, SBA, Mr. Mir Muhammad
Siyal, Former Executive Engineer, Education Works
Division, Dr. Farida Shaikh, Principal/ Project
Director, BCCG and Mr. Azhar Ahmed, Accounts
Officer, BCCG.




Career Counseling Session
arranged

Career Counseling lecturers play a vital role inj
the personality and development of the cadets. 3
In this regard, a Career Counseling session of
Lt/Cdre Qaiser Mahmood Shah was arranged for
the mativation and awareness of the Cadets. He
emphasized that: 'Dedication, determination and
devotion is the ultimate source of success'.
Cadets inquired various queries pertaining to the
life of military personnel. Dr. Farida Shaikh
presented College souvenirs to the esteemed |
guest and he wished good luck to the Cadets for
their future endeavors.

BCCG is among those best institutions that induct employees as well as students through transparent
and standard method. In this regard, The Board of Executive Committee Meeting held on Saturday, 8
April, 2023. Approximately, 100 candidates were called for written test. Those candidates who have
qualified the written test were shortlisted for the interviews by the panel. The panel was comprised o
board of governors members including Mr. Ghulam Sarwar Khero, Mr. Shehryar Gul Memon, Deputy.
Commissioner, Dr. Farida Shaikh, Principal BCCG and particular subject specialists from Shaheed Benazir
Bhutto University, Nawabshah.




Unique mementos express our deep emotions and love. In this regard, Second Batch of BCCG gifted

memento of falcon as a memorial for their Alma mater. The unique “Falcon” demonstrates their
optimism and passion that they are born to fly. The memento was formally inaugurated on 2nd June
2023 by Principal BCCG Dr. Farida Shaikh. Bakhtawarians hope that the new beautiful entrance of the
academic block with the memento will reflect the spirit of our Second batch and also be a welcoming
heaven for the students of the coming times. Principal BCCG expressed her commendable remarks and
wished that the trend set by the passing out batches will prosper and keep alive in the upcoming years.

College bid adieu to Batch 2018

To reminisce joyous moments of pioneer batch, BCCG

bid adieu to the second passing out batch on 4th June
2023. The memorable eve was celebrated to cherish B '_
the five years history making memories. Junior Batch [
wished their seniors good luck for their next big &
adventures in various forms like singing, tableau,
awards distribution with commendable titles and
speeches. Passing out Batch expressed their views with
mixed feelings of happiness and sadness.
Bakhtawarians pray for their bright future and wishes
them a progressive and productive life ahead.




Games and Fun
Activities arranged

Fun and games activities refresh students
and sparks interest, and passion. In this
regard, Class IX arranged fun activities for
the new entry of Class VIl on 6th May
2023. All the Cadets from Class VIl and IX
presented their talents and skills
energetically. The event was divided into
different segments including funny news,
poetry, tableau, singing and cultural
dance. Principal BCCG, appreciated the
enthusiasm of the Cadets and
encouraged them to participate in
curricular and extracurricular activities.

Sports activities physically and mentally flourish wellbeing and self-growth of the cadets. In this regard
Inter-House Tug of war and sprint Competition was arranged on weekend. All five houses participated
enthusiastically and following were awarded by laurels: *Tug of War Competition* 1st Position Fatima

innah House 2nd Position Bilgees House 3rd Position Elsa Kazi House *Sprint Competition* 1st Position
Bilgees House 2nd Position Marui House 3rd Position Marium Mukhtiar House




Teachers' Training arranged

Proper and continuous development support teachers
in facilitating effective learning. In this regard, training
sessions were arranged from 3rd to 5th August 2023 at
BCCG. The topics elaborated by the faculty members
are as under: T
Ms. Rukhsana Qurban “Universal Design for Learning”.
Ms. Nida Gill “Reflective Pedagogy”.

Ms. Attifa Saleem “Modern Scientific Classrooms”.
Ms. Naveen “Cooperative Learning”.

Ms. Iraj Amir “21st Century Learning Devices”.

Ms. Saima Abbas “Lesson Planning”.

New Entry 2023 (Class VIII) enjoyed Welcome Brisk Walk

Sports and games are hall-mark of cadet life. Keeping in view the benefits of sports activities,
Physical Training Department of BCCG arranged Brisk Walk of Class VIII around the College
Boundary on 5th May 2023. Principal also accompanied the Cadets. She said: 'Brisk walking is a
good way to increase the energy levels into a more active lifestyle'. The new intake has enjoyed
the walk and also explored the College.
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